Carleton aflutter
with butterflies

A couple of butterflies perch on Ara Kirijian
yesterday at Carleton University’s annual
show. The exhibit — open for the next week

at the campus’ Nesbitt building — includes
more than 1,000 butterflies of more than 30
different species. Elementary school students
will tour the two greenhouses as they learn
about butterflies from the university’s Let’s
Talk Sciences group. The not-for-profit exhibit
runs until Oct. 13 at no charge.

RYAN HOLLAND/SPECIAL TO SUN MEDIA



